
Common Ground Missionaries 
 

BAUGHN, Brandon & Hannah – TEAM Muslim Ministry/Seattle 

NEWBY, Alex – Glenwood Youth For Christ Coordinator 

SPERLING, Adam & Renae - Laramie, WY with Navigators 

STANLEY, Nathan & Mary – Mexico 

STELTER, Bob & Pam - Lincoln, NE with Campus Crusade 

  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Pastor: Jon McNeel                   Church Phone # 712.527.0720                    www.cgmglenwood.org

Welcome to Common Ground………………July 10, 2016 

Common Ground exists: 
 to impact our world by reaching people 

with the gospel of Christ  

 to build up believers in their faith  

 to equip believers for acts of service 

for the purpose of making disciples of 

Jesus Christ……………ALL FOR THE 

GLORY OF GOD!! 

Sunday Worship 

Service 

 

10:00 am 

Glenwood H.S. 

Auditorium 
 

 

A few things for you to know: 
 

Children - We offer loving childcare for children (infants – 

4 years) during our worship service.  For children ages 5 

thru 5th grade, we offer a Children’s Church program and 

they are dismissed following the music portion of the 

service.  
  

Offering - We believe that financial giving is a matter of 

personal stewardship between you and God, so instead of 

passing an offering plate, an offering box is available on 

the back table for your tithes and offerings. 

Prayer - If you have a prayer concern that you would like 

to share with the elders and the Prayer Chain, please fill 

out a prayer request card (on the back table) and drop it 

in the offering box.  These prayer requests will not be put 

through the Prayer Chain unless you request to do so.  As 

prayer needs arise during the week, call/text Jon  

@ 712.527.0720. 
 

Refreshments – Coffee, tea and snacks are available for 

you in the entry hallway.  Please stay awhile after the 

service for refreshments and fellowship. 
 

Facebook – Check out/like our “Common Ground Glenwood” 

Facebook page.   

 

   

 

 

 

 

Leadership 
LEAD PASTOR: Jon McNeel 

ASSOC. PASTOR of Youth & Worship: Adam Tibbs 

ELDERS:  

 Tom Sperling   

 Jim Wheat  

DEACON:   

     Troy Mohr  
  
 

Ministry Teams 
 

To get involved in serving, please visit with these 

contact persons: 
 

Nursery/Children’s Church - Derrica Hutchings 

(712.542.8987) 
 

Worship Team – Tim Gallegos (907.978.9959) 
 

Greeters – Scott Schultz (712.309.8604) 
 

Youth Ministry Team – Adam Tibbs (785.633.0136) 
 

Life Groups & Prayer Chain – Jon McNeel 

(712.527.0720) 
 

Missions Team – Jim Wheat (712.527.0598) 
 

Ladies Ministry – Beverly Jacobson (712.890.9584) 
 

Bulletin & Meals on Wheels  

Connie Sperling (402.740.3167) 
 

Website – Craig Wells (712.254.3783)                         
www.cgmglenwood.org 
 

Audio/Video – Dave Little (712.520.0107) 
 

Service Projects Team – Tony Winton (712.520.0788) 

To add a request:   www.tinyurl.com/cgmservice 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

and peace of the Lord and be set free from the things holding 

them back from living in light and freedom.  For those who don’t 

know the Lord, this is a particularly difficult stronghold -- pray 

for protection against suicidal tendencies. 
 

The Prayer Group will not meet on a weekly basis during the 

summer months; however, we would love to have you join us for 

prayer walks in our community!  Talk with Beverly. 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

  

   
  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMON GROUND  

 
  

 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 
Monday  9:30am – 11:00am  (NEW STUDY started 6/13)    

Location:  Barb Dilworth (610 Bowman Ave.) 

“STANDING FIRM IN THE LAST DAYS” by Kay Arthur 

?? Contact Jacque Butts  (712.527.0297) 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Date Nursery/Toddler(need 3) K – 2nd  3rd – 5th  
5/15  Becky G. Mable N. 

5/22 Shelly S.    Karri M. Katie W. Craig W. 

5/29 Tim G.  Nicole G.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Mondays 

Host:  Kelleys    

221 W. Florence Ave. 

Leaders:  Cole K./Matt R. 

Time: 7:00–8:30pm 

 

Thursdays 

Host:  Penas   

58540 Kidd Road 

Leader:  Bill S. 

Time: 7:00–8:30pm 
 

Thursdays 

Host:  Hutchings  1104 B 

North Linn St. 

Leaders:  Ehren W. /Dan H. 

Time: 6:30-7:30pm 

 

Talk with Jon about how you can 

connect with one of these groups. 

 

WELCOME TO COMMON GROUND 
 

 

 
 

 

THIS MORNING’S SERMON TIME: Update on 

the Lakota Missions Trip 

 

WORSHIP SONGS: Cornerstone…..Awesome Is 

The Lord Most High…..Revelation Song….. 

It Is Well  

 

Sundays 1st & 3rd wks. 

Host: Sperlings 

303 E. Florence Ave. 

Leader: Tom S. 

Time: 6:00-7:30pm 

Tuesdays  

Host: McNeels 

113 Center St. 

Leader: Jon M. 

Time:  6:30-8:00pm 

 

 

 

Date Nursery/Toddler(need 3) K – 2nd  3rd – 5th  
7/10 Lisa W.  Nathan D. Missy K. Connie S. 

7/17 Bre J.  Michael J. Katie W. Mable N. 

7/24    

7/31 Barb D.  Jacque B.   

 

YOUTH MINISTRIES – Summer Schedule 
 

 This week prayer focus:  Pray for those who 

are struggling with anxiety and depression.  

Pray that they would be filled with the hope 

 

 

 

SERVICE TEAM 
We now have a link people can use for the 

service team.  This is how people can add a 

request for help from the team.   

www.tinyurl.com/cgmservice 

 

 

LIGHTHOUSE  (Grades 9 – 12)    6:30pm on Wednesdays  @                             

307 N. Myrtle     Recent 8th graders welcome.        

Questions: Dan Ginn @402.639.7773 
 

J24/7  (Grades 6-8)  Weekly Bible study on Sunday afternoons. 

Questions: Matt Jordan @ 402.578.1034 
 

FAMILY WATER FUN 

NIGHT 
Friday, July 29 @ 7:00pm 

58540 Kidd Road 

Back by popular demand!!!  Start inviting everyone you know! 

 refugees, many of them Muslims, coming to 

the USA.  We have been surprised by the fear and anger towards 

Muslims often displayed by politicians, and sometimes even the 

church as well.  We feel that we have the opportunity to build on 

our experiences in Pakistan to minister among Muslim Refugees in 

the USA, and to help equip the church in how to respond to Islam.  

With that in mind we have been investigating opportunities to 

minister among Muslim Refugees in Seattle.  We have been blown 

away by the need!   It has been exciting to talk to those who are 

currently involved in this kind of work and explore ways to partner.  

As we talk to TEAM and new contacts here, there are four areas of 

ministry we see ourselves helping with:  1. Serve the shepherd 

community in Pakistan by continuing to consult with the literacy 

education project. This will involve Brandon making 2 or 3 trips to 

Pakistan each year to maintain key contacts.   2. Work directly 

with Muslim Refugees in South Seattle.  This will involve working 

with refugees in community development focused on community 

gardens, contextualized health curriculum, and organizing 

educational opportunities aimed at better integration.  3.  Partner 

with World Relief by “adopting” refugee families and helping them 

transition to life in the USA.  4.  Partner with World Relief to 

equip local churches in reaching out to Muslim refugees in the area. 

We will give more information about each of these platforms as 

they develop.  We have just relocated to South Seattle and are in 

the process of getting settled.  After nearly six months of living in 

limbo we are very excited to settle into a new home.  We are 

looking forward to seeing these opportunities develop and find 

practical ways to serve the refugee community, build credibility, 

and witness among the nations coming to our country. 

Thank you for standing with us during this unexpected time of 

transition.  We are trusting that this is all part of the Lord’s plan 

for our lives and greatly appreciate your prayers as we move 

forward.                                                                                 

Brandon, Hannah, Ava, Joel, and Devin 

                                                                                                   

 

 

MISSION UPDATE – from 

Brandon & Hannah BAUGHN 
We are excited to update you all about the 

next season of life and ministry for the 

Baughn family.   Since coming back in 

January, we have been struck by the need to 

reach out and share among the flood of                                                                                                                                                       


